
 
MBA revision. The new MBA program model was presented and discussed at the October 2011 
Joint Council as the MBA Learning Lab. Development and refinement of the model has 
proceeded especially during the summer of 2012. At this point, in part, to inform the business 
faculty of the progress to date and, in part, to solicit approval of the development process 
envisaged, the following motion is offered for consideration and approval by Joint Council. 
  
     Motion (as approved by the GBA Curriculum Committee):  
 

To approve an iterative process for developing the new MBA curriculum whereby there 
will be two committees: 

1.A faculty-led development committee: Primarily charged to refine program 
structure, translate modules into credit-bearing courses and develop courses 
2.A faculty-led integration committee: Primarily charged to provide resources to the 
development committee, ensure cohesiveness of the new program, and update  GBA 
Curriculum Committee of progress on a monthly basis. As the new program entails a 
degree of cross-disciplinary coordination, the integration committee will be 
responsible for synthesizing the output of the faculty-led development committee.  

Work to: 
1.Refine the program structure 
2.Identify courses  
3.Provide short descriptions for each course 

All three of which will be presented to the GBA Curriculum Committee in January 2013 and 
Joint Council in February 2013 for approval. 
 
These two faculty-led committees will coordinate regularly with the GBA Curriculum 
Committee and a sub-committee of the GBA Advisory Council during the period of October 
2012-January 2013. 
 
 

 


